
TERRINGTON ST CLEMENT COMMUNITY SCHOOL
72 Churchgate Way
Terrington St Clement
Kings Lynn
Norfolk
PE34 4LZ

Tel: 01553 828348 (OFFICE)

Fax: 01553 828348

Headteacher: Miss A Conner MA
office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
21st September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Parent Consultation Meetings - Reception to Y6

Now that our learners are settled back into school life again, we are keen to catch up with you and
share how they have settled into their new class and are progressing in their work. These will be face to
face meetings but as before, you will be given the option to request a telephone consultation instead,
should you prefer.

Our meetings will take place on the following dates for all:

● Tuesday 10th October 3:30-6pm
● Thursday 19th October 3:30-6pm

If your child is in 1/2GM Mrs Goudie will do 10/10/23 and Miss Monk will do 19/10/23.

To book an appointment please go to https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and fill in
the login details. Make sure you put an email address and you will then get confirmation of your
appointment by email. If you have more than one child you will need to log in again and select
your other child. You then need to select booking mode. If you choose automatic it will select the
next available time, or if you need a certain time, please choose manual.

Once you have selected the time you want, there is a box to leave a message for the teacher. If you
wish to request a telephone consultation, please indicate this here. It would be really helpful if you also
enter the best number to call you on. If you do request a telephone consultation, teachers will do their
best to call you near to the time you requested. However, please bear with us as consultations do
sometimes overrun. If we are unable to call you due to this or cannot get through, we will send a
Marvellous Me message at the end of the evening and telephone you later that week instead.

You can find the link to the above website on the school website under the Parents section - Parents’
Consultation.

We will send out information for the children who attend our nursery soon.

mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Conner
Headteacher


